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07 June 2018

Agenda Item: 	 	1
Application Numbers: 	2017/6080/p
Address: 			Cyclone House, 27-29 Whitfield Street


Conditions
Neighbour concerns were raised following the publication of the officer’s report regarding the ambiguity between the proposed drawings and design and access statement showing whether the ground floor windows facing Colville Place are openable and the potential noise disturbance that could result. 
The following additional condition is proposed to address these concerns:
The 2 x ground floor windows facing Colville Place shall be permanently fixed shut.
Reason: To safeguard the amenities of the adjoining premises and the area generally in accordance with the requirements of policy A1 of the London Borough of Camden Local Plan 2017.
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